
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the June 7th, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Ruth Schwab, Kitty Greenwood  & Mike Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the May  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Ruth Schwab and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as read.  
Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    The food supply is still doing well.    
They are giving out between $400 and $600 a week for medicine and rent. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    The next  pancake breakfast is  on 
July 29nd.  There have been large turnouts for  the breakfasts.   On May 10th  we 
celebrated  the 100th anniversary of the Legion. The Memorial Day celebration 
was held in side the police station, there was a nice turnout for the event. The 
Legion will be participating in several 4th of July celebrations. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   The relay is trying to 
get Rosemont to join their group. 
 
Lisa Anthony reminded the members about the  upcoming blood drive on June 
8th and about volunteering at the Franklin Park Fest. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


